
NOTIFICATION OF CONFIRMED COVID-19 CASE ON CAMPUS

1-17-2022

Dear Parent/Guardian,

In keeping with WVISD practices to respond to Covid-19, we are notifying all student families 
in the district that several students and employees have tested positive for 
Covid-19 over the last two days.  Due to privacy requirements, we will not be 
releasing the name of the individuals or details that may identify them. Students are also 
experiencing other illnesses not related to Covid. Please keep your children at home if they 
are experiencing illness of any kind. 

WVISD is not required to conduct contact tracing. However, we ask that you watch for 
symptoms of Covid-19. Please keep your child at home if they exhibit any symptoms of 
Covid-19, and please notify the school.

Any of the following symptoms indicate a possible Covid-19 infection:
O Temperature of 100.0 degrees Fahrenheit or higher when taken by mouth;
o Sore throat;
o New uncontrolled cough that causes difficulty breathing (or, for students with a
chronic allergic/asthmatic cough, a change in their cough from baseline);
o Diarrhea, vomiting, or abdominal pain; or
o New onset of severe headache, especially with a fever.

If you or any member of the WVISD community does begin experiencing any of these symptoms
in a way that is not typical, we encourage you to contact your physician. We encourage any
student or employee in the WVISD community who is lab-confirmed to have Covid-19 to please
notify our school by contacting WVISD administration at 325-484-2478.

Sincerely,

WVISD Administration Team


